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Lakes Area – Annual General Meeting  

To be held at Hawkshead Brewery, Staveley, Kendal  
Wednesday 29th November 2017  

Food available from 7.00pm   
 

AGM at 7.30pm followed by General Meeting  
 
 

AGENDA 
 

1. Welcome by chairman and apologies for absence 

 

2. Minutes of the previous meeting  

 

3. Matters arising 

 

4. Annual Report 

 

5. Election of officers  

a. Chair – Mike Parsons will be standing down 

b. Secretary – currently Ron Kenyon 

c. Treasurer – currently James Bumby 

d. National Council Representatives – currently Pete Sterling and Ted Rogers 

e. Access Co-ordinator – currently James Bumby 

f. Area Access Reps: 

i. South Lakes – James Bumby 

ii. Kentmere and Longsleddale – Max Biden 

iii. Duddon and Eskdale – Al Phizacklea 

iv. Wasdale, Ennerdale and St Bees – Ben Whitely 

v. North and East Lakes and Eden Valley – Ron Kenyon 

g. Clubs Representative – currently Fiona Sanders 

h. Hill Walking Representative – currently Matt le Voi 

 

6. Any other business 

 

7. Date of 2018 AGM – TBA  
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